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Dear 4-H Community,

Please take a moment out of your busy day to thank and congratulate Wendy Grennan for her years of service, leadership and dedication to the Monterey County 4-H Program.  She will be greatly missed.

I have begun the process of preparing to recruit for Wendy’s replacement, and as soon as the position is available, I will notify all of you.  I will also ask for your assistance in promoting the opportunity.

In the mean time I will do my best to address your needs.  Please do not leave messages for Wendy on her office phone, but contact me directly at 831-637-5346 x 12 or lschmittmcquitty@ucanr.edu  Keep in mind that I’ll need some time to relearn the program and that I have several other commitments that may prevent me from responding immediately.

I plan to keep limited office hours in the Salinas office.  In June I will be available on the following:

June 6: 1pm – 5pm
June 13: 9am – 4pm
June 18: 2pm – 9pm (4-H Council Meeting)
June 28: 9am – 4pm

Thanks – Lynn

Lynn Schmitt-McQuitty
County Director: San Benito County
Science Literacy Youth Development Advisor: Santa Cruz, Monterey and San Benito Counties
831-637-5346 x 12
lschmittmcquitty@ucanr.edu
831-637-7111 (fax)

Mailing Address:
UCCE San Benito County
PO Box 1956
Hollister, CA 95024


